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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




June 15, 2012
Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701

RE: June 2012







    Hardin County Schools








   (Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  I have one action item for board review/approval this month; consideration of bids on Woodland Elementary School.
1.
NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL – PHASE 5
All (4) tennis courts and court lighting are complete.  Remaining work consists of suitable growth of grass.
2.
JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL - Baseball/Softball Restroom/Concession Facility
Items remaining this project consist of …

2.1 Suitable growth of grass; at this date the grass is not suitable for                acceptance.
2.2 Completion of closeout documents.
3.
RENOVATIONS OF VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Phase 3 renovation work in is in progress with remedial work of Phase One and Two remedial work being addressed.  
4. CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL PHASE III HVAC RENOVATIONS
Construction work is in progress.  During construction it was determined that the   existing HVAC duct work that was to be used in new scheme was not insulated.   The (ShroutTateWilson) mechanical/electrical engineers are (at present time) determining an appropriate plan of action.
5. NORTH HARDIN High SCHOOL - PHASE 6
Construction work is in progress.  During construction it was determined that existing HVAC and electrical work had to be relocated to accommodate new band room.  To accommodate the project schedule the HVAC relocations are being handled by time and material rates.  The electrical portions of the relocations are being authorized as a change to the contract.
6. WOODLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL EXTERIOR CANOPY RENOVATIONS
Bids were received on this project this date.  I plan to present bids for board consideration in the June 21st board meeting.  I have forwarded my recommendation of the bids by separate correspondence.
Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this report.

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream                                                                                                     
C: 
  Gary Milby   
            David Wyatt      
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